
Are	you	looking
for	a	way	to
easily	get	in	touch	with
your	fellow	students?
Then	Tapp	has	a
WhatsApp	group	for	you!
This	group	is	available	to
all	members	of	the	study
association	and	we	can
answer	all	your
questions	about	the
study	program.	Events
organized	by	the	study
association	will	also	be
promoted.	Do	you	want
to	join	this	too?	Then
click	on	the	WhatsApp
logo,	via	this	link	you	can
join	the	group!
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Jeu	de	Boules

On	19	November	we	went	to	play	jeu	de	boules	with	our
members,	there	where	around	20	members	and	it	was	a
great	succes.	Everyone	was	competetive	and	liked	seeing
each	other	again.	Did	you	miss	it	but	did	you	want	to	be
there?	Make	sure	to	keep	an	eye	out	on	our	social	media
and	the	newsletters	for	all	the	information	you	need.

Happy	holidays

The	board	wants	to	wish	all	of	our	members	a	very	nice
Christmas	and	a	happy	new	year.	We	hope	next	year	we	will
be	able	to	see	each	other	more	and	have	a	lot	of	fun
activities.

Committee	sweater
For	all	our	active	members	who	signed	up	for	a	committee
sweater:	you	can	collect	the	sweater	from	friday	at	the	office
of	SVTapp	(ZP.11	D1.61)!

Tapp	is	looking	for	active
members!
Like	previous	years,	tapp	needs	active	member	to	be	able	to
organize	activities.	How	can	you	help	you	may	ask?	Well	for
example	there	is	the	introduction	committee.	The	introduction
committee	organizes	al	activities	for	the	introductionweek
this	year.

Some	of	the	advantages	that	come	with	becoming	an	active
member:
-	You	get	to	know	your	fellow	students	in	a	different	way.
-	You	expand	your	CV.
-	You	get	access	to	exclusive	evenings	&	weekends!
-	Yot	get	the	chance	to	go	to	the	introductionweek,	again!

Do	you	have	any	questions	or	are	you	completely	sold?
Send	an	email	to	intern@svtapp.nl

Calendar

Excursion	STT
On	22	December	our	first
excursion	will	take	place.
Unfortunately	we	can't
go	to	the	company	so
the	excursion	will	take
place	online.	Check	our
social	media	for	more
information!

Kahoot
On	the	23th	of
December	the	activity
committee	has	planned	a
fun	activity.	We	will	do	a
kahoot	online!	Make	sure
to	keep	the	social	media
updated	so	you	will	get
more	information.

Social	media
In	addition	to	the	monthly
newsletter,	you	can	also
easily	stay	informed	of
new	activities	via	our
social	media!	If	you	are
not	following	us	yet,	you
can	click	on	the	icon	of
the	social	platform	on
which	you	would	like	to
follow	us	at	the	bottom	of
this	newsletter.

WhatsTapp

Deze	e-mail	is	verstuurd	aan	{{email}}.•	Als	u	geen	nieuwsbrief	meer	wilt	ontvangen,	kunt
u	zich	hier	afmelden.	•	Voor	een	goede	ontvangst	voegt	u	secretaris@svtapp.nl	toe	aan

uw	adresboek.
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